
Grammar School
Dane Court

Admissions 2021

Our prospectus, video tours and more for parents and all Year 6 
boys and girls who are hoping to gain a place in a selective school.

Online information for Year 6 students
from Tuesday 20 October 2020



Academic excellence in a caring
and supportive environment

We are delighted to invite you to visit our Year 6 Admissions website:

For further information telephone 01843 864941 or visit our website danecourt.kent.sch.uk
Dane Court Grammar School, Broadstairs Road, Broadstairs, Kent, CT10 2RT

Y6open.dcnet.co.uk
Welcome to Dane Court Grammar School. We are sorry that we cannot meet you in person at this time. However, we 
hope that our admissions website will provide you with all of the information you require. Dane Court is a friendly, 
supportive, and nurturing community. Our staff and students behave with integrity and are respectful of others. We work 
hard to build the self-confidence of our students so that they can go on to become happy and fulfilled adults.
We set high standards for all of our students and expect them to attain outstanding GCSE results. In the Sixth Form, our 
students follow the International Baccalaureate Programme and the vast majority then move 
forwards to a university of their choice, followed by a fulfilling career in their chosen profession.
We are lucky to have outstanding facilities and we provide a curriculum that is broad, challenging 
and internationally-minded. There is a rich extra-curricular provision, with many opportunities to 
participate in a great variety of school-based, local, national and international activities. 
Educational trips and visits run frequently, to a variety of destinations.
I am sure that you will enjoy our new admissions website and we hope that you find the prospectus 
to be informative and interesting. We very much hope to be able to welcome you to the school 
before too long.

Scan me with your 
smartphone camera to 
visit our admissions 

website
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